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Good Morning,  

  

I am a resident, homeowner, well owner as well as irrigation rights owner in Bend, 

Oregon.  

  

I support the proposed HB 2929 as it will give the injunctive relief tool to OWRD that 

is needed to reign in people with bad intentions as it relates to water.  OWRD, with 

court assistance, needs to be swift with offenders.  We need to curtail water theft and 

water abuse as fast as possible.    

  

As it is, irrigation districts are already curtailing our water mid-season even before the 

season started.  Our drought is serious in Central Oregon.    

  

Karin Cody  


